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2019 Lodge Officers 

Worshipful Master 	 Michael R. Mader

Senior Warden	 Gary D. Waters, Jr.

Junior Warden	 Michael S. Henry, PM

Treasurer	 Stephen K. Bahsler, PM	

Associate Treasurer	 Harold Brodell 

Secretary 	 Christopher J. Busby, PM

Associate Secretary	 Stephen Stock

Senior Deacon	 Peter LaFauci

Junior Deacon	 Christopher Fowler

Senior Steward	 Andrew Lane

Trustee	 Michael S. Henry, PM

Grand Lodge Rep.	 Peter LaFauci

Hello Everyone, 

We had a great month as Masons in February and we got a lot done. It was a pretty well rounded month of Masonic 
activity. Sadly we had to service for Brother Peter Wibber who passed away. We initiated a new member into the 
fraternity and we performed charity work for a local organization and had a memorial service for Right Worshipful 
Brother Beaumont.

We will be focusing on ritual in the next several months so we can perform excellent degree work, before we go dark 
we will be doing our GL Inspection on the EA degree. We have a FC degree coming on Apr 28, and I hope to see many 
Brothers that we haven’t seen in a while. Keep your calendar open for events in October and November!

Our Stated meeting will be opening on the Fellow Craft degree and we will be having an excellent education presentation 
by Right Worshipful Brother Flynn on aspects of this Degree. Looking forward to seeing you all soon, especially those of 
you who we haven’t seen in a while. Come see your Lodge Brothers and make some new friends!

Sincerely and Fraternally, 

Michael R. Mader 
Master

ANCIENT YORK LODGE NO. 89

March Masonic Birthdays

Walter D. Alcox, Jr........................48

David H. Henry............................45

Donald R. Crerie..........................43

Howard W. Matchett.....................32

Douglas D. Mercier.......................26

Lester E. Johnson..........................21

Robert F. Richfield, Jr...................19

David R. Oliver.............................8

Jason G. Borelli.............................8

Andrew Lane.................................1



Upcoming AYL Events 

March 5th, 2020
2nd  District Town Hall Meeting
6:30-8:30pm, Pembroke Masonic Temple

March 7th, 2020
EA Seminar 
Presented by the GL Education Committee.
Portsmouth Masonic Temple

March 8th, 2020
District Dine Out
5:30pm, Buffalo Wild Wings 
Mall of NH, Manchester

March 10th, 2020
Ancient York Stated Communication
Dinner at 6:00pm. Lodge opens on the FC 
Degree at 7:00pm

March 11th, 2020
Ritual Excellence Award Session
7:00pm Ritual Excellence Award Session
Manchester Masonic Temple

March 14th, 2020
New England Brotherhood Night
1pm at the Hartog Auditorium, 
Wallingford, CT.

March 15th, 2020
Rainbow Breakfast
8:00am to 10:30am, 4th floor, 
Nashua Masonic Temple

April 18th, 2020
District Table Lodge
St Marks Lodge, Derry

Masonic Trivia of the Month:
According to the constitution, how many Master Masons are 
needed to petition for a new Lodge?

-Answer in next issue
Last Months Answer: Grand Lodge of Georgia

Michael Mader, Master
Master@ancientyork89.org 

Christopher J. Busby, PM, Secretary
secretary@ancientyork89.org

Quote of the Month
“Educating the mind without educating 

the heart is no education at all.”
– Aristotle (384-322BC)

2nd District Degree Team Attendees

2nd District Degree Team Performs 
Outstanding Degree in Nashua
The Second District Degree team lead by our own Chris 
Busby initiated a brother from Jewell Lodge into the craft on 
February 29th.  The degree featured members of the different 
lodges in our distict including RW Busby as sitting Master, Bro. 
Gary Waters as Jr. Warden, Bro. Chris Fowler as Jr. Deacon, Bro. 
Andrew Lane as Jr. Steward and Wor. Joseph Olefirowicz as 
Organist.  The Grand Master was in attendance. 

The degree was one of the best performed in recent memory 
and these brothers should be commended on their fantastic 
performace and dedication to the craft. 

District Town Hall Meeting -3/5
The Grand Master will be hosting a T own Hall meeting on 
Thursday March 5th at the Pembroke Masonic Temple, 148 Main 
St, Pembroke. Please plan on attending with any questions or 
concerns that you wish to discuss The Grand Master will also be 
discussing his plans for the upcoming year.


